
[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Ron Capacio <ron.capacio@gmail.com> 
To: Mike Thompson <miket@stratospherelabels.com> 
Great to hear from you as well!  Yes I enjoyed the day immensely!  That was the first time I have truly been thanked for serving my Country.  
I am diligently trying to get more local Vets to sign up for The Honor Flight.
Best Regards,
Veteran Ronnie " Smokey " Capacio

